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Like many other students across metro Vancouver, 

this class is learning about salmon through the 

òSalmonids in the Classroom Programó and òStream to 

Seaõs Classroom Incubation Programó. 

 

Students get hands on experience and education        

related to the lifecycle of  Pacific salmon and the need 

for conservation across British Columbia. Students 

learn to understand, respect and protect freshwater, 

estuarine and marine ecosystems, and to recognize how 

all humans are linked to these complex environments.  

 

The ôStream to Seaõs Classroom Incubation Programó by 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada provide especially -

equipped aquariums for classrooms studying òSalmonids 

in the Classroom.ó  The   aquarium is stocked with    

salmonid eggs, which students cared for and monitored. 

In January eyed -egg delivery was received at the 

school and the insulated aquarium was set up in the   

library.  In February the eggs hatched to alevin stage.  

In March ðApril they  advanced into the fry stage,   

feeding and cleaning.  In May the fry will be released 

into a local stream. Division 7 is raising chum salmon.  
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Our Spirt Wear for this year has arrived and it is looking 

good!  Some of you have inquired if it is still available for 

purchase and unfortunately we will not be taking orders 

again until September.  If you canõt wait,  a couple of older model shirts in childõs size small  

are available from Ms. Sandhu in the office .  Thank you for supporting our school!  



 
 
 
 

 
 

Card Board Arcade -  lots 

of creativity and engineering 

with cardboard and tape.  

Way to go Division 3!  

 

Division 3 used this project 

to do some fundraising for 

their òNature Ninjas:    

Urban Camping in Stanley 

Parkó which will happen later 

this term.  

 

The rest of the school     

enjoyed visiting the arcade -

playing the games and     

winning prizes!  

 

Projects exploring          

Canadaõs Natural Resources  

- Division 16 prepared games, 

power point and  iPad       

presentations to show their 

knowledge.  Very informative!  

 

Newtonõs Laws of Motion 

were also explored by         

Divisions 4, 16, 15 and 2!  

They enjoyed putting their 

learning into  

action!  


